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Good afternoon Laura,
 
Leduc County has no comments on the request for Board Review received from the adjacent
landowners. It is Leduc County's understanding that any concerns and issues that are raised by the
adjacent neigbours would be addressed through appropriate mitigation measures.
 
Regards
 
Ata Muhammad, RPP, MCIP, MSc Agri, MSc Planning
Planner, Development Services
p: 780-979-2109  Fax: 780-955-8866  

 
 
This email may contain confidential, personal and/or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient of this email,
please notify me as soon as possible and delete the email.
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